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A warm welcome back for Term 4! I hope you all had an enjoyable school holiday break. It has been pretty fabulous to see
everyone back and smiling these first couple of weeks.
This term we welcome Miss Senna McGrath to our team. Senna is with us for the remainder of Term 4 and teaching mainly
Phys Ed across the school. Welcome aboard!

Next week, our Year 6 students will be participating in a full week of fun, engaging and no doubt very tiring activities and
excursions to celebrate their time at South Kal Primary. We know they will represent the school and themselves with pride
and respect as they are out and about! Keep an eye on our Facebook page for lots of updates.

Class Placements Planning for 2025 is very much underway. We are now able to invite parent requests for class placements
in 2025. Requests for class placements will only be considered if they are made in writing and received by Wednesday 20th
November 2024. Requests can be made via email: southkalgoorlie.ps@education.wa.edu.au or by dropping a letter to the
front office. When considering a class placement request, please be mindful that our teachers may not be in the same class
or year levels they are currently as some changes to this is always necessary. It is important to note the complexities
involved in establishing classrooms and that parent requests are one of a number of pieces of information considered when
arriving at class placement decisions. If you have previously made a request in the past year, please resubmit if you’d like this
to be continued for 2025.

Leaving SKPS at the end of 2024? With the year fast drawing to a close, if you are planning to enrol in another school for the
start of 2025, please let the school know by calling us on 9092 5800, sending a Dojo message to the teacher, or sending an
email to southkalgoorlie.ps@education.wa.edu.au . This notification will greatly assist us to plan classes for the new year and
prepare any information to share with the new school too.

Lost property: We have noticed a significant rise in the amount of lost property left at the school last term without a name to
reunite the items with their owners. We highly recommend that parents and carers label uniforms (on the inside tags) so
that we can provide them back to your children when they are misplaced. Please also take the time to check (or get your
child to check!) the lost property baskets around the school for their belongings.
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Oct 23 & 24 Book fair 

Nov 6
2025 Student leader

Nominations close

Nov 20
2025 Student Leader

Elections

Nov 22 2025 Kindy Orientaion

Nov 26 ECE Excursion

Dec 5 Celebration of Learning Day

Dec 6 Year 6 Graduation

PP B Gurbaz C Hamiora C

 PP G Alby T Memphis I

 Rm 4 Arthur B Room 4

Rm 5 Brianna R Jackson L

Rm 6 Hudson M Ruben M

Rm 7 Matthew H Macario I

Rm 8 Jack B Elliott G

Rm10 Kristoff S Tanya U

Rm11 Hepi T Liam H

Rm 12 Heath S Traelen S

Rm 13 Mina D Chantel E

Rm14 Penny C Kevin L

DT Deanna M Gecko

SCI Rahm S Saneesh P

Week 2
Merit Certificate WINNERS 

Upcoming Events... 


